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As holiday and fall breaks approach, these strategies are
some ways to continue learning even while everyone is
away from school!
These strategies are intended to help increase your child’s
understanding of math skills and to develop their
confidence in learning:

Problem Solving - encourage your child to figure out
answers to real - life situations. ( example: “We have
one can of tuna and we need five. How many more do
we need to buy?”
Computation - count and pair objects found around
the house and determine whether there is an odd or
even number of items.

5th Grade Field trip to the
Aquarium next Monday.

I Ready Math Diagnostic
Testing is ongoing.

Upcoming Events

November, 2024

Reminders

 Home Teaching Tips...

Early Dismissal: November 1

No school: November 5

Thanksgiving Break: November 27 - 29

Extended Learning

Opportunity ( ELO ) - every

Tuesday and Thursday from

4:00 - 6:00 pm.

After School
Activities

Contact Info

The SPED team is located at
Room 110


